
PUBLIC BUILDING MINUTES FOR MAY 29, 2012 MEETING 

 

 Present were Bill Doering, Natalie Wolf, Tom Muething, Richard Bardach, Scot 

Lahrmer, Bill Lennard, Jim Rulli, Patti Rulli, Peg Conway, J.K. Byar, Rich Wallace, 

Merrie Stillpass and Ed Hattenbach. 

 

THE FIRST ISSUE DISCUSSED WAS PLACEMENT OF THE AMBERLEY 

VILLAGE SIGN 

 

 A motion to place the sign in the flag plaza passed unanimously. 

 

 

THE SECOND ISSUE DISCUSSED WAS PARKING AT AMBERLEY GREEN 

 

 Chief Wallace presented three sticker designs to be placed on non-resident vehicles to 

allow non-resident parking at Amberley Green. 

 Non-residents must register with the Amberley police. 

 Gardeners will be given two free stickers per household – gardeners are to provide the 

police with a list of all users for their particular plot. 

 Fliers will be placed on vehicles parking at Amberley Green advertising the new 

program. 

 The cost per sticker will be $10.00 each and the current sticker will be good through 

December 2013.  The annual renewal for these stickers will begin on January 01, 2014 at 

a cost of $10.00 per car. 

 The design of the sticker was the third drawing presented by Chief Wallace with the all 

green background. 

 

 THE THIRD ISSUE DISCUSSED WAS CONSTRUCTION OF THE BRIDGE AT 

FRENCH PARK 

  A trail head for the new Amberley Trail (We THRIVE!) in French Park was discussed 

that would begin at the Northeast corner of the intersection of Ridge and Section roads to 

join with the existing deer path on the French Park property and eventually end at the 

entrance to French Park.  June 22, 2012, Eight Israeli Scouts from Netanya, Israel along 

with a group from The (City of Cincinnati) Mayor’s Summer Green Leaf Program will 

build a 20 foot bridge across a creek as part of the We Thrive grant.  The Cincinnati Park 

Board will be providing the design and materials for construction of the bridge.  A 

proclamation is to be presented by Mayor Byar. Snacks, water, and pizza have been 

donated.  

 


